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                                   Rotary Club of Quaker Valley Minutes May 21, 2020

Absent:  Charlie, Graeme, Kevin, Matt                                                                                        Plum Street Park
_________________________________________________________________________________________
The meeting was called to order by Dr. Ed Fischl at 6:15 PM

Minutes from the previous meeting were read by Rich.  Wayne motioned and Sid seconded to approve the minutes as written.  All approved.

Sid provided a treasury update.  The current balance in the account is: $12,369.00

The Veterans Bed Project was discussed.  The project coordinator is requesting $4000.00 in sheets to be purchased at Wal- Mart in lieu of mattresses.   They asked that club members meet them at the retail store to purchase the items to be donated.

Sam will connect with the project representative to obtain further details.

The Sewickley Public Library sent a donation request.  Wayne made a motion to donate $100 which was seconded by Rich.  All approved.

Scott’s employer, Robert Half, provided a contribution to the club.  It was suggested that we consider having some sort of a small token of appreciation to be able to give to contributors.  Wayne will look in the Rotary catalog to see what sort of small plaques, etc. may be available and will be discussed further.

The meeting was suspended at 6:40 PM for dinner

The meeting was resumed at 7:15 PM

Scott discussed the proposed road signs.  The square signs are $163.00 and the auxiliary signs are $60.00

Scott made a motion to order 4 signs.  It was seconded by James and all approved.

Scott discussed the branding advertisement for our club to be placed in the Sewickley Herald.  Scott mentioned that Matt suggested putting it on Facebook as well and all felt that was an excellent idea.  Sid motioned 1st and Wayne seconded the advertisements  be placed.  All approved.

Dr. Ed Fischl is asking that each member come up with a speaker that they would like to have present to the Club.  Please let Dr. Fischl know of your selection.

It was decided that brisket would be the first choice for the main entrée at the President’s Picnic with pork shoulder being the back- up selection based on availability  (due to the current pandemic meat shortage.)

The meeting was adjourned by Dr. Ed Fischl at 7:31 PM



Respectfully submitted,

James Eric Mastroianni, Secretary
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